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Joan Claybrook, President 

October 31, 1994 

Dear Ms. Millican: 

This is in response to your letter to Dr. Sidney Wolfe concerning 

Lupron.  I am responding on his behalf. 

We have not done any research on this drug.  Although we do work on 

womens health-related issues, a better source of information and 

assistance would be the National Women's Health Network, here in 

Washington, D.C. at (202) 628-7814. 

We appreciate your efforts in writing to subcommittee members etc., 

and hope should you need assistance in the future, you will contact 

us. 

Sincerely 

Alana Bame  

Consumer Specialist 

Ralph Nader, Founder 
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